
A short meeting between FNN and AVSF representatives 
  Mr. Uon Sophal, president, Mr. Pan Sopheap, managing director, and Mrs. Klo Til De, AVSF 
representative had a short meeting at FNN office, Phnom Penh. The meeting aims to integrate partner-
organizations group (160 Based-organizations) to be FNN member. The main goal of the integration is to 
expand the solidarity both spirit and resources in term of protection and the guarantee the benefit of farmer 
organization of Cambodia. This is the fame and new progresses of FNN in term of widen its members and net. 
The result of the integration will be answered after the discussion and decision meeting of BOD's members in 
the early August. By: NOY Kimhong 
 

 


